
 

 

Guestbook for Bob Voigt 
 

 

So sorry to see this, Ligia!!! May Bob rest in peace! Prayers for you and your family! 

— Danny and Patty Hills, Wednesday – February 7, 2018 

 

Oh Ligia, Chuck and I share your sadness. Bob never met a stranger and always had a smile on his face. Praying 

for repose of your Bob’s soul and strength and peace for you. 

— Pat Slagle, Monday – February 12, 2018 

 

Bless Bob and family. He was a good soul. I remember him best playing baseball in high school. He was always 

good to us younger kids. 

— Max Edgar, Monday – February 12, 2018 

 

Dear Ligia and Family, 

I was so sorry to hear of Bob’s passing. I worked with him at United Airlines and really enjoyed him. He was so 

proud of and loved his family. May peace and love be with you during this time of sadness. 

— Becky Newhart, Tuesday – February 13, 2018 

 

My condolences to Bob’s family… He was a really good person… Very honest with no airs about him… Always a 

smile, and never a bad word about anyone! We were both from Perry, I was a classmate of Jim’s, and we both 

worked for Frontier Airlines…May he Rest In Peace! 

— JD Newton, Tuesday – February 13, 2018 

 

I worked with Bob at United Airlines. Your all in our thoughts and prayers. 

Mike and Janine Dodson 

— Mike and Janine Dodson, Wednesday – February 14, 2018 

 

Dear Ligia and Family, 

I was so sorry to hear of Bob’s passing. I always enjoyed Bob when we were in Men’s Club selling Xmas trees and 

other activities. 

God Bless you and your family 

— Elwood & Linda Henry, Thursday – February 15, 2018 

 

Mike and family, 

Your dad always encouraged us ! I remember Mr. Voigt was coaching our basketball team. Although Mike pretty 

well carried the team, your dad would always encourage and seemed to find at least one thing players were good at. 

(I think I could make a left handed lay-up; on rare occasions). 

Once after a tough loss, your dad went around and complimented each kid !!! 

I will never forget how that made me feel. I still remember and cherish that memory. 

— John Hammack, Friday – February 16, 2018 

 

I am so sorry to hear this. Bob was a very kind man. Love this family! 

— Donna Simeroth-Eastin, Sunday – February 18, 2018 

 

I was so sorry to hear of Bob’s passing. I enjoyed working with him at United Airlines for many years. He was a 

highly valued and respected Team Tulsa employee. His work ethic exceeded that of most. He always set a good 

example. He would so often talk about his loving family in which he was so very proud. My sincere condolences to 

each of you. 

— Melinda Shideler, Sunday – February 18, 2018 



 

 

 

 


